CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

December 28, 2011

Scott M. McGee, P.E.
9700 Tanoan Dr NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: Albuquerque Memory Care Facility, 8101 Palomas Ave NE, (D19/D028),
Request for Permanent Certificate of Occupancy - Approved
Approved Engineer’s Stamp date: 1/20/11,
Certification dated: 12-22-11

Dear Mr. McGee,
Based upon the information provided in the submittal received 12-23-11, the above
referenced Certification is approved for release of Permanent Certificate of Occupancy

by Hydrology.

The water blocks at the drive entrances were not constructed as designed. Hydrology

PO Box 1293 o1 .
> recommends building a “hump” north of the ADA access paths to function as a water
block.
Albuquerque If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,
NM 87103 M & (,é.*

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology
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